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 Dates for the Diary;-  

Wednesday 25th September; All Years -Flu Immunisation  

Tuesday 15th October; History off the page day—Tudors (year 5)  

Wednesday 23rd October; School Photos (Individual)  

Friday 25th October; Non Pupil Day 

Monday 28th October; Half Term.  

 

 

A Fantastic Start to the year  
Wow! What a fantastic start your children have made to the new academic Year. I have had the pleas-
ure of spending time in classrooms and getting to know pupils, I have continued to be impressed by 
your children's focus, engagement and enthusiasm for school and for their learning.  
 
The Reception children have settled really well into full days and having their lunch in the hall, Year 1 
are settling into a new routing and are enjoying learning about sea life.  
Year 2 have coped exceptionally well with not having Mrs Macro in due to her being called for Jury 
service.  

 
KS2 continue to be good role models for the rest of the school. I was lucky enough to spend some 
time in Year 4 whilst they were learning about different shelters used during the war. Year 6 have 
spent an afternoon  at Newmarket academy, experiencing some secondary school provision.  

 

Our value this term is ; 
 

             FORGIVENESS  

                      School Uniform 

It has been great to see so many pupils back in school 
looking really smart. Please remember to label any uni-
form so if it gets lost we can return it to your child. 
Please remember no jewellery should be worn in school.  

PARKING  

 

Please think about where you are parking to drop your children 

at school— Please park legally and responsibly outside of school.  



Walking home permission.  

It has been decided that only Year 6 pupils will be allowed to walk home independently (with parental permission) As a SLT, we 

feel that as the nights are getting darker and knowing how busy Vicarage Road is especially at the beginning and end of the 

school day, it is not safe to allow 9 and 10 year olds to walk alone.  We will look into this again from after the Easter holidays, 

for the summer term, in preparation  for Year 6. 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

It is great to see so 

many pupils cycling to 

school—please can you 

ensure they are wearing 

helmets.  

 
Attendance W/C 16/9/2024 

Whole school—96.35% 

Year 1—96.67% 

Year 2—95.86% 

Year 3—94.78% 

Year 4—99 % 

Year 5—95.19 % 

Year 6—96%  

 

This is an amazing start to the year—

lets keep this up!  


